
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Monday, 17 December 2018 12:19 PM 
To: 'Claire Brattey' 
Cc: 'Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Gerard Boyce'; 'markh@lasa.asn.au'; Leigh Svendsen; Kate 
Thomson; 'rachell@hsu.net.au'; 'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; 'andrew@anmf.org.au'; 'David Reid'; 
Nick Le Mare; 'Keiran Brown'; 'Anna-Maria Wade'; AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Nurses Award 2010 AM2016/31 
 

Dear Ms Brattey, 
 
I have drawn the below correspondence to the Vice President’s attention. 
 
The Vice President notes that the current timetable for filing submissions in reply have already been 
extended to close of business Wednesday, 19 December 2018. The timetable will not be extended 
any further. 
 
To ensure you are kept up to date with the matter, including the filing of submissions by other 
interested parties and Fair Work Commission Decisions, please refer to the subscription instructions 
on the Commission website: 
 
https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/reports-publications/subscribe-updates 
 
For all other filed documents and correspondence related to the Nurse Award, please refer to the 
following link: 
 
Nurses Award 2010 [MA000034] - AM2014/207 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Colin Chang 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

From: Claire Brattey [mailto:claire.brattey@corrs.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 17 December 2018 11:02 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Cc: 'Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Gerard Boyce'; 'markh@lasa.asn.au'; Leigh Svendsen; Kate 
Thomson; 'rachell@hsu.net.au'; 'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; 'andrew@anmf.org.au'; 'David Reid'; 
Nick Le Mare; 'Keiran Brown'; AMOD; 'Anna-Maria Wade' 
Subject: Nurses Award 2010 AM2016/31 
 

Dear Associate, 
 
Further to our telephone conversation this morning, we were not notified of the Decision 
issued on 3 December 2018 (or any subsequent submissions) and only became aware of 
the Decision late on Friday 14 December 2018. 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/reports-publications/subscribe-updates
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000034?m=AM2014/207
mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/


We confirm we represent Blue Care in this matter and we are currently in the process of 
taking our client’s instructions in relation to the filing of further submissions. 
 
We therefore request an extension of time to enable us to take our client’s instructions until 
12 noon on Friday 21 December 2018. 
 
Could you please place our request before his Honour for his consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire 
 
Claire Brattey | Senior Associate  
Corrs Chambers Westgarth 
t +61 7 3228 9847  m +61 417 603 483  e claire.brattey@corrs.com.au 
111 Eagle Street • Brisbane QLD 4000 

 

http://www.corrs.com.au/

